
 
 

Author Charlotte Rigg – visit to St. Joseph’s 

 

Charlotte visited our school during National Storytelling Week and told us all about her new book ‘Where Did our 

Watchers go?’ The children thoroughly enjoyed listening to Charlotte reading her book, finding out what inspired her 

to write the story and how she illustrated all of the pictures. 

 

 

 

 


